
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. SR-MSRB-2018-01 

From:  Benjamin A. Tecmire, Office of Municipal Securities 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  
 

Date:  April 10, 2018 

Re:  Meeting with representatives from the Bond Dealers of America (“BDA”) 

 
On April 10, 2018, Rebecca Olsen, Adam Wendell, and Benjamin Tecmire of the Office 

of Municipal Securities met with the following representatives from BDA:  

• Joy Grewatz, BDA 
• Brett Bolton, BDA 

The parties discussed the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board’s proposed rule change 
consisting of amendments to MSRB Rule G-21, on advertising, proposed new MSRB Rule G-40, 
on advertising by municipal advisors, and a technical amendment to MSRB Rule G-42, on duties 
of non-solicitor municipal advisors. 

 


